
LaCroix, Linda
l 

From: Peter Coie <peteco|e6662@gmaii.com> 

Sent: Sunday, February 10, 2019 8:20 AM 
To: iFW 

Subject: Bear Hunting 

TO: iFW@iegislature.maine.gov 

To Linda LaCroix, Committee Clerk - Piease copy and distribute the foiiowing comments 
to members of the IFW committee,Thank you 

for your assistance. 

To: Chairs Senator Dill, Representative Nadeau, and Members of the IFW Committee: 

I believe the states bioiogist should set the guideiines for the hunting season for 
bears. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Peter Cole] 

[Kennebunk] 
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